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I oppose this bill. I believe the mail-in voting system has been shown to be secure 

and a superior method of voting. I believe there is a great deal of disinformation and 

misinformation about "widespread voter fraud" that is undermining what has been 

shown to be a secure system of voting. As a person that moved here from a state 

that requires in-person voting, I actually find that the mail-in system has made me 

more engaged in learning about the candidates and ballot measures prior to voting. I 

feel that if any security issues are identified, or there were any factual indications that 

the system results in "widespread fraud," there are solutions that can be found that 

would not necessarily require the system to revert to in-person voting. Requiring in-

person voting and requiring people to register in-person with a photo ID are simply 

steps that will create more barriers to voting, thereby disenfranchising and 

discouraging people from voting. I urge a "no" vote on this bill.  


